From: Marfleet, Patrick

Sent: 08 February 2021 10:57

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Development Objection

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

I
flin]ELS

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Elaine Iljon Foreman
Sent: 05 February 2021 20:23

To: Marfleet, Patric

Subject: Development Objection

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Marfleet,

I'would like to add my objection against planning application 2017/1910/P, due to the height, the therefore
reduction in light to my property %ﬁ)r which I am the leaseholder),
and the design including the cladding, which is out of keeping with the broader street.

Please inform me that you have received this.
With thanks

Elaine Iljon Foreman B.A., M.S.c. AF.B.P.Ss.
HCPC Registered Clinical Psychologist,

Chartered Psychologist, Brit. Psychological Society
Director of Freedom to Fly




